CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04956-16
Ashley Quick

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 1:05 PM

To: ‘Tom Noden'

Subject: RE: docket #160021-E1

Good afternoon Mr. Noden,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Collin D. Roehner

Commission Deputy Clerk |

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301

(850) 413-7123

From: Tom Noden [mailto:tnoden@cfl.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:38 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: docket #160021-E1

To Whom it May Concern,

Florida Power is proposing a 1.34 billion rate increase this year. They are already on track to show a profit of
1.6 billion which should be plenty of profit in any business plan. It appears that very little of the rate increase is
slated for enhancements of innovation. | am very much opposed to this increase and request that you strongly
consider denying this request

Thank you,

Tom Noden

509 Butterfly Cv
Titusville, FL 32780
(386)589-1502 (c)
(321)225-5778 (h)
tnoden@cfl.rr.com
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